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Older Model 700 safety problem 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Ron) 9/10/2008 3:44:37 PM 

Dear Glen, 

Thank you for visiting Remington Country! We certainly appreciate you taking the time to write in with your 

question. If your gun was made before 1982 

you gun would be in the safety modification program. Contact us at 1-800-243-9700 with your serial number and we 

will tell you. 

Customer (Glen McNitt) 9/5/2008 8:03:18 AM 

I have an older model Remington 700. It has on several occassions fired when the safety is pushed off. I know 

that this can be fixed but I am wondering what is the best way to deal with this problem? Thank you Glen McNitt 
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